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10/09/2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We just wanted to let you know about forest school provision for the next 12-16 weeks. 
Unfortunately, our forest school leader has to undergo a surgical procedure which will mean that 
she will not be in school during this time.  
 
Class teachers will still take their classes to playscape (where forest school is held) for outdoor 
learning. 
 

Term Year group 

1 2 

2 1 

3 2 

4 R 

5 1 

6 R 

 
Class teachers in year 2 will soon be in touch with the exact days for your child’s class. As per 
previous years, children will need outdoor clothing (waterproofs, wellies and warm clothes). 
Children will come to school dressed ready for forest school and need to bring school uniform to 
change into afterwards (including underwear, socks and shoes). 
 
We will still require parent volunteers with a valid school DBS to help during these sessions. If you 
are interested in becoming a volunteer please speak to the office. If you do have a valid school 
DBS and are able to help please let your child’s class teacher know. 
 
If you have any questions please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Best wishes 

 
Emily Omell 
Headteacher 

“Learning Together, Learning for Life” 
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